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the atomic bombs which were dropped
on the Japanese cities of Hiroshima
and Nagasaki, summarizing the
information available on damage to
structures, injuries to personnel,
morale effect, etc.
Burning Conscience: The Case Of The
Hiroshima Pilot Claude Eatherly
Claude Eatherly 2015-11-06 A
collection of correspondence between
Claude Eatherly, a former air force
pilot, and Günther Anders, a German
philosopher. Eatherly was the pilot
who gave the all-clear for the
dropping of the atomic bomb on
Hiroshima: an action the implications
of which he had not known at the
time. Returning from the mission and
learning of the devastating impact of
the atomic bomb Eatherly was unable
to calmly accept his role. Though he
was treated as a hero in the press,
Eatherly was morally distraught over
his actions and felt that he could
not silently accept the accolades.
Over the course of some 71 letters
Anders and Eatherly struggled with
the problem of taking moral
responsibility in a time when ethics
were the last thing that most people
seemed to want to discuss. Part of
what fascinated Anders about Eatherly
– and prompted the former to contact
the latter – was precisely this way

Face to Face Gabrielle Warnock 2000
Free Culture Lawrence Lessig
2016-07-30 Lawrence Lessig, “the most
important thinker on intellectual
property in the Internet era”,
masterfully argues that never before
in human history has the power to
control creative progress been so
concentrated in the hands of the
powerful few, the so-called Big
Media. Never before have the cultural
powers- that-be been able to exert
such control over what we can and
can’t do with the culture around us.
Our society defends free markets and
free speech; why then does it permit
such top-down control? To lose our
long tradition of free culture,
Lawrence Lessig shows us, is to lose
our freedom to create, our freedom to
build, and, ultimately, our freedom
to imagine.
Black Holes and Time Warps Kip S.
Thorne 1994 Examines such phenomena
as black holes, wormholes,
singularities, gravitational waves,
and time machines, exploring the
fundamental principles that control
the universe.
The Atomic Bombings of Hiroshima and
Nagasaki United States. Army. Corps
of Engineers. Manhattan District 1946
This report describes the effects of
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in which Eatherly sought to take
responsibility for something which he
easily could have ignored as having
been a matter of “just following
orders.” Burning Conscience is a
fascinating and troubling book – not
simply because it provides a firsthand account of an oft untold moral
story in the aftermath of World War
II, but because the matters being
discussed by Anders and Eatherly are
as important today as they were
during the lives of the
correspondents.— Lib. Ship.
Black Skin, White Masks Frantz Fanon
2017-05-09 Black Skin, White Masks is
a classic, devastating account of the
dehumanising effects of colonisation
experienced by black subjects living
in a white world. First published in
English in 1967, this book provides
an unsurpassed study of the
psychology of racism using scientific
analysis and poetic grace.Franz Fanon
identifies a devastating pathology at
the heart of Western culture, a
denial of difference, that persists
to this day. A major influence on
civil rights, anti-colonial, and
black consciousness movements around
the world, his writings speak to all
who continue the struggle for
political and cultural
liberation.With an introduuction by
Paul Gilroy, author of There Ain't No
Black in the Union Jack.
Shutting Out the Sun Michael
Zielenziger 2009-05-06 The world’s
second-wealthiest country, Japan once
seemed poised to overtake America.
But its failure to recover from the
economic collapse of the early 1990s
was unprecedented, and today it
confronts an array of disturbing
social trends. Japan has the highest
suicide rate and lowest birthrate of
all industrialized countries, and a
rising incidence of untreated cases
of depression. Equally as troubling
are the more than one million young
men who shut themselves in their
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rooms, withdrawing from society, and
the growing numbers of “parasite
singles,” the name given to single
women who refuse to leave home,
marry, or bear children. In Shutting
Out the Sun, Michael Zielenziger
argues that Japan’s rigid, traditionsteeped society, its aversion to
change, and its distrust of
individuality and the expression of
self are stifling economic revival,
political reform, and social
evolution. Giving a human face to the
country’s malaise, Zielenziger
explains how these constraints have
driven intelligent, creative young
men to become modern-day hermits. At
the same time, young women, better
educated than their mothers and
earning high salaries, are rejecting
the traditional path to marriage and
motherhood, preferring to spend their
money on luxury goods and travel.
Smart, unconventional, and
politically controversial, Shutting
Out the Sun is a bold explanation of
Japan’s stagnation and its
implications for the rest of the
world.
TV Guide 1997-06
Virtual Justice Greg Lastowka
2010-10-26 Tens of millions of people
today are living part of their life
in a virtual world. In places like
World of Warcraft, Second Life, and
Free Realms, people are making
friends, building communities,
creating art, and making real money.
Business is booming on the virtual
frontier, as billions of dollars are
paid in exchange for pixels on
screens. But sometimes things go
wrong. Virtual criminals defraud
online communities in pursuit of
real-world profits. People feel
cheated when their avatars lose
virtual property to wrongdoers.
Increasingly, they turn to legal
systems for solutions. But when your
avatar has been robbed, what law is
there to assist you?In Virtual
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Justice, Greg Lastowka illustrates
the real legal dilemmas posed by
virtual worlds. Presenting the most
recent lawsuits and controversies, he
explains how governments are
responding to the chaos on the
cyberspace frontier. After an
engaging overview of the history and
business models of today's virtual
worlds, he explores how laws of
property, jurisdiction, crime, and
copyright are being adapted to pave
the path of virtual law.Virtual
worlds are becoming more important to
society with each passing year. This
pioneering study will be an
invaluable guide to scholars of
online communities for years to come.
CCNP and CCIE Enterprise Core ENCOR
350-401 Official Cert Guide Bradley
Edgeworth 2019-12-02 Trust the bestselling Official Cert Guide series
from Cisco Press to help you learn,
prepare, and practice for exam
success. They are built with the
objective of providing assessment,
review, and practice to help ensure
you are fully prepared for your
certification exam. * Master Cisco
CCNP/CCIE ENCOR exam topics * Assess
your knowledge with chapter-opening
quizzes * Review key concepts with
exam preparation tasks This is the
eBook edition of the CCNP and CCIE
Enterprise Core ENCOR 350-401
Official Cert Guide. This eBook does
not include access to the Pearson
Test Prep practice exams that comes
with the print edition. CCNP and CCIE
Enterprise Core ENCOR 350-401
Official Cert Guide presents you with
an organized test preparation routine
through the use of proven series
elements and techniques. “Do I Know
This Already?” quizzes open each
chapter and enable you to decide how
much time you need to spend on each
section. Exam topic lists make
referencing easy. Chapter-ending Exam
Preparation Tasks help you drill on
key concepts you must know
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thoroughly. CCNP and CCIE Enterprise
Core ENCOR 350-401 Official Cert
Guide focuses specifically on the
objectives for the Cisco CCNP/CCIE
ENCOR 350-401 exam. Networking
experts Brad Edgeworth, Ramiro Garza
Rios, Dave Hucaby, and Jason Gooley
share preparation hints and testtaking tips, helping you identify
areas of weakness and improve both
your conceptual knowledge and handson skills. Material is presented in a
concise manner, focusing on
increasing your understanding and
retention of exam topics. This
complete study package includes* A
test-preparation routine proven to
help you pass the exams * Do I Know
This Already? quizzes, which enable
you to decide how much time you need
to spend on each section * Chapterending exercises, which help you
drill on key concepts you must know
thoroughly * Practice exercises that
help you enhance your knowledge *
More than 90 minutes of video
mentoring from the author * A final
preparation chapter, which guides you
through tools and resources to help
you craft your review and test-taking
strategies * Study plan suggestions
and templates to help you organize
and optimize your study time Well
regarded for its level of detail,
assessment features, comprehensive
design scenarios, and challenging
review questions and exercises, this
official study guide helps you master
the concepts and techniques that will
enable you to succeed on the exam the
first time. The official study guide
helps you master all the topics on
the CCNP/CCIE ENCOR exam, including *
Enterprise network architecture *
Virtualization * Network assurance *
Security * Automation
Digital Content Creation Rae Earnshaw
2012-12-06 The very word "digital"
has acquired a status that far
exceeds its humble dictionary
definition. Even the prefix digital,
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when associ ated with familiar
sectors such as radio, television,
photography and telecommunications,
has reinvented these industries, and
provided a unique opportunity to
refresh them with new start-up
companies, equipment, personnel,
training and working practices - all
of which are vital to modern national
and international economies. The last
century was a period in which new
media stimulated new job
opportunities, and in many cases
created totally new sectors: video
competed with film, CDs transformed
LPs, and computer graphics threatened
traditional graphic design sectors.
Today, even the need for a physical
medium is in question. The virtual
digital domain allows the capture,
processing, transmission, storage,
retrieval and display of text,
images, audio and animation without
familiar materials such as paper,
celluloid, magnetic tape and plastic.
But moving from these media to the
digital domain intro duces all sorts
of problems, such as the conversion
of analog archives, multimedia
databases, content-based retrieval
and the design of new content that
exploits the benefits offered by
digital systems. It is this issue of
digital content creation that we
address in this book. Authors from
around the world were invited to
comment on different aspects of
digital content creation, and their
contributions form the 23 chapters of
this volume.
Smart Home Hacks Gordon Meyer
2004-10-25 So much of what is
commonplace today was once considered
impossible, or at least wishful
thinking. Laser beams in the
operating room, cars with built-in
guidance systems, cell phones with
email access. There's just no getting
around the fact that technology
always has, and always will be, very
cool.But technology isn't only cool;
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it's also very smart. That's why one
of the hottest technological trends
nowadays is the creation of smart
homes.At an increasing rate, people
are turning their homes into stateof-the-art machines, complete with
more switches, sensors, and actuators
than you can shake a stick at.
Whether you want to equip your home
with motion detectors for added
security, install computer-controlled
lights for optimum convenience, or
even mount an in-home web cam or two
purely for entertainment, the world
is now your oyster. Ah, but like
anything highly technical, creating a
smart home is typically easier said
than done.Thankfully, Smart Home
Hacks takes the guesswork out of the
process. Through a seemingly unending
array of valuable tips, tools, and
techniques, Smart Home Hacks explains
in clear detail how to use Mac,
Windows, or Linux to achieve the
automated home of your dreams. In no
time, you'll learn how to turn a
loose collection of sensors and
switches into a well-automated and
well-functioning home no matter what
your technical level may be.Smart
Home Hacks covers a litany of standalone and integrated smart home
solutions designed to enhance safety,
comfort, and convenience in new and
existing homes. Kitchens, bedrooms,
home offices, living rooms, and even
bathrooms are all candidates for
smart automation and therefore are
all addressed in Smart Home
Hacks.Intelligently written by
engineering guru and George Jetson
wannabe, Gordon Meyer, Smart Home
Hacks leaves no stone unturned. From
what to purchase to how to use your
remote control, it's the ultimate
guide to understanding and
implementing complete or partial home
automation.
Modest_Witness@Second_Millennium.
FemaleMan_Meets_OncoMouse Donna J.
Haraway 2018-06-27 One of the
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founders of the posthumanities, Donna
J. Haraway is professor in the
History of Consciousness program at
the University of California, Santa
Cruz. Author of many books and widely
read essays, including the nowclassic essay "The Cyborg Manifesto,"
she received the J.D. Bernal Prize in
2000, a lifetime achievement award
from the Society for Social Studies
in Science. Thyrza Nicholas Goodeve
is a professor of Art History at the
School of Visual Arts.
The Guerrilla and how to Fight Him
1962
The Healthy Living Space Richard
Leviton 2001-08-01 Science shows that
nearly every corner of our planet is
toxic, and that all people carry
residues of dozens of chemicals in
their cells. Our body, our home, and
our world are steadily sickening us
every day of our lives. But we don't
have to live in a poisoned world, and
we don't have to be sick. We can have
a healthy living space again by
detoxifying our body and home,
ridding both of their burden. The key
is to cleanse both at the same time.
The Healthy Living Space is the first
book that shows you how, and why, to
detoxify your home and body together.
In The Healthy Living Space health
writer and alternative medicine
journalist Richard Leviton gives 70
practical steps on how to use safe,
proven, nontoxic, self-care methods
drawn from the fields of natural and
alternative medicine. The detoxifying
steps are backed by science and easy
to use/ they don't require expensive
equipment or a doctor's supervision.
They're effective and produce results
and you can start them today. Whether
the poisons are in your liver and
intestines or in your carpets and
drinking water, whether the problem
is the shape of your bedroom or radon
seeping into your basement, The
Healthy Living Space will show you
how to get the poisons out of your
hiro-modem-user-guide

life and the health back into it.
Schwann Record & Tape Guide 1968-10
Atlas of Cyberspace Martin Dodge 2001
Reveals the geography of cyberspace
using modern cartographic and
visualization techniques, focusing on
Internet infrastructure and traffic
flows; the Web; online communities;
and artistic, literary, and film
speculations.
Maximum PC 2003-06 Maximum PC is the
magazine that every computer fanatic,
PC gamer or content creator must
read. Each and every issue is packed
with punishing product reviews,
insightful and innovative how-to
stories and the illuminating
technical articles that enthusiasts
crave.
Hatta Shuzo and Pure Anarchism in
Interwar Japan John Crump 1993-12-13
Mapping Reality Geoff King 1996-04-12
An original and wide-ranging study of
the mappings used to impose meaning
on the world, Mapping Reality argues
that maps create rather than merely
represent the ground on which they
rest. Distinctions between map and
territory questioned by some
theorists of the postmodern have
always been arbitrary. From the
history of cartography to the
mappings of culture, sexuality and
nation, Geoff King draws on an
extensive range of materials,
including mappings imposed in the
colonial settlement of America, the
Cold War, Vietnam and the events
since the collapse of the Soviet
bloc. He argues for a deconstruction
of the opposition between map and
territory to allow dominant mappings
to be challenged, their contours
redrawn and new grids imposed.
The Literary Digest Edward Jewitt
Wheeler 1911
Steps to an Ecology of Mind Gregory
Bateson 2000-04-15 Gregory Bateson
was a philosopher, anthropologist,
photographer, naturalist, and poet,
as well as the husband and
5/6

Downloaded from
awakeandaware2011.com on August 11,
2022 by guest

three interwoven stories: how
information lost its body, that is,
how it came to be conceptualized as
an entity separate from the material
forms that carry it; the cultural and
technological construction of the
cyborg; and the dismantling of the
liberal humanist "subject" in
cybernetic discourse, along with the
emergence of the "posthuman." Ranging
widely across the history of
technology, cultural studies, and
literary criticism, Hayles shows what
had to be erased, forgotten, and
elided to conceive of information as
a disembodied entity. Thus she moves
from the post-World War II Macy
Conferences on cybernetics to the
1952 novel Limbo by cybernetics
aficionado Bernard Wolfe; from the
concept of self-making to Philip K.
Dick's literary explorations of
hallucination and reality; and from
artificial life to postmodern novels
exploring the implications of seeing
humans as cybernetic systems.
Although becoming posthuman can be
nightmarish, Hayles shows how it can
also be liberating. From the birth of
cybernetics to artificial life, How
We Became Posthuman provides an
indispensable account of how we
arrived in our virtual age, and of
where we might go from here.
Naval Science 2 Richard R. Hobbs
2006-05 A Textbook on Maritime
History, Leadership, and Nautical
Sciences for the NJROTC Student
The Trouser Press Record Guide Ira A.
Robbins 1991
PC Magazine 1986
Mobil Travel Guide 2000 California
and the West 2000-02
Man and His Symbols Carl Gustav Jung
1964 Explores Jung's psychological
concepts regarding the nature,
function and importance of man's
symbols as they appear on both the
conscious and subconscious level

collaborator of Margaret Mead. This
classic anthology of his major work
includes a new Foreword by his
daughter, Mary Katherine Bateson. 5
line drawings.
Catalog of Copyright Entries. Third
Series Library of Congress. Copyright
Office 1961 Includes Part 1, Number 1
& 2: Books and Pamphlets, Including
Serials and Contributions to
Periodicals (January - December)
Informationweek 1997-11
InfoWorld 1989
Discourses on the First Decade of
Titus Livius Niccolò Machiavelli 1883
The Book of the Duffs Alistair
Norwich Tayler 1914
Bedford's Tech Edge 2003
The Patriot Act Herbert N. Foerstel
2008 Provides insight into the
federal government's rationale for
domestic surveillance and the
political and public response to the
unprecedented federal powers acquired
through the USA PATRIOT Act.
Official Gazette of the United States
Patent and Trademark Office 1995
Catalog of Copyright Entries 1954
Language FINEGAN 2007-03
Art Now Gallery Guide 1990-03
Just One Cookbook Namiko Chen 2021
How We Became Posthuman N. Katherine
Hayles 1999-02-15 In this age of DNA
computers and artificial
intelligence, information is becoming
disembodied even as the "bodies" that
once carried it vanish into
virtuality. While some marvel at
these changes, envisioning
consciousness downloaded into a
computer or humans "beamed" Star
Trek-style, others view them with
horror, seeing monsters brooding in
the machines. In How We Became
Posthuman, N. Katherine Hayles
separates hype from fact,
investigating the fate of embodiment
in an information age. Hayles relates

hiro-modem-user-guide

6/6

Downloaded from
awakeandaware2011.com on August 11,
2022 by guest

